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Eagles SOAR by being:

Safe
Organized
Accountable
Respectful

     Administrators’ Message  

 

       Important Dates      

2 Hour Early Dismissal                 
Project Unity Day                          

Feb 6
~~~~~~~

Football Jersey Day                      
Feb 9

~~~~~~~
PTA Meeting                          

Tuesday Feb 13 @4 PM
~~~~~~~~~

5th Grade Field Trip      
Drownproofing                             

Feb 14 & 15

~~~~~~~~                                        
          Friendship Day                                           

Feb 14  
                     ~~~~~~~~~~

School Closed                     
President’s Day    Feb 19

~~~~~~~~~~
School Assembly                 
Thursday, Feb 22

~~~~~~~~~~
Scholastic Book Fair                     

Feb 26-Mar 1

~~~~~~~~~~
Family Reading Night              
Friday Mar  1 @5 PM

This February, we are hoping to spread the love of learning with our students! We 
are continuing to implement our student engagement strategies to help students 
identify how and where they learn best! We are using our 4 unique learning 
spaces (Science Lab, MakerSpace, Courtyard, and PYP Classroom) to find 
unique places to learn about any subject. 

We are learning more about empathy and caring in our Project Unity Day lessons. 
Students and staff are encouraged to wear orange on Unity Days to show our 
support for connectedness and kindness. This month, Unity Day is Tuesday, 
February 6th. Our students will be released at 12:25 so our staff can attend 
Equity training in the afternoon.

We love our School Counselor, Ms. Willey! National Counselor Appreciation 
Week is February 5-9. Please let Ms. Willey know what a positive influence she is 
at Manor View during this special week of recognition.

For Valentine’s Day, our classes will celebrate Friends. Students may bring a card 
or treat for each of their classmates to distribute at the end of the day. It is a 
learning day with the addition of focusing on acts of kindness and friendship. 
Look for more information from your classroom teachers.

Our love of school should be showing in our attendance! We had 85% of our 
students attending regularly in November, but December only had 84% of 
students as regular attenders. Our school goal is 98%. Please help us make 
attendance a priority. When students are out of school, they are missing 
foundational instruction.

Thank you for partnering with us to support our Eagles! We wish you all the love 
and kindness of the month.

Mrs. Espinosa , Principal



Literacy Newsletter
February 2024

Building Student Vocabulary at Home
● Why is this important?  A rich vocabulary and diverse background 

knowledge are the two greatest impacts to reading comprehension.. 

● 5 Tips to Build Vocabulary at Home
○ Have conversations: By talking and listening, you will build oral 

language and vocabulary.
○ Involve your student: Let them participate in activities around 

the house to learn new vocabulary words.
○ Sorting & Grouping Objects: Students will learn words to label 

categories, and discuss the way items are similar and different. 
○ Tell Stories: Telling stories is an engaging way to have your 

student ask and answer questions, and strengthen their 
vocabulary.

○ Make Meaning Through Art: Use a drawing or acting to help 
learn new words.

 Important Dates:
● DIBELS Screening (Gr 1-2) Jan 2-Feb 16
● iReady Diagnostic Reading & Math (Gr 1-5) Feb 5-Feb 16
● F&P Benchmark Screening (Gr 1) Feb 20-Mar 22

February Read-Aloud Calendar
 February is filled with the celebrations of Black History Month, Lunar 
New Year, the 100th day of school, Valentine’s love, and Groundhog Day..



PYP





Cultural Arts Corner: February Newsletter Submissions

Media
This month, we are learning how to be digital citizens in Media! From 
understanding the difference between internet use at home and at school, to 
analyzing digital photos for alterations, to navigating online news sources, our 
students are learning the skills to be safe and responsible whenever they go 
online. We will also be exploring different types of literature--from Tricker Tales 
and Pourquoi Stories to readable nonfiction like cookbooks and joke books!

PE
This month students will finish up their Floor Hockey unit and begin Soccer. On 
February 15th, the after school Manor View Disc Golf Club will have their first 
meeting. If interested, please submit your permission slip before February 7th.

Art 
This month many of our students will be experimenting with clay! The 1st 
graders will be learning about how culture connects us through pinch pots and 
portraiture. 2nd graders will learn about prehistoric art and examine cave 
paintings. 3rd graders will be learning about the famous Pop Art era and 
learning about onomatopoeias. 4th graders will be learning about how Art can 
be used to bring about social change and awareness. Finally, 5th graders will 
be learning about various street/graffiti artists which can be found on buildings 
and other public places. 

Mandarin World Language & Culture (EEE)
February will be an exciting month because the Lunar New Year is around the 
corner! All grade levels will celebrate the Lunar New Year in fun and interactive 
activities. A slide of how to make dumplings will be sent out to the community 
before Feb.10th. 4th and 5th grade students continue their journey of different 
holidays and learn about fun facts and make crafts. 2nd & 3rd grade students 
will learn different versions of the monster Nian’s story and start to plan their 
creation of stories. First grade students dive deep in the sea and learn about 
marine animals in Chinese. They will also focus on how marine animals 
collaborate with each other to achieve a common goal. 



What is it?
A one-pager is just that! 
One page to show what 

students know.  It can 
be used as a pre or post 

assessment, and 
students should be 

instructed to fill up the 
entire page with that 

certain topic. 

Example

When Can I use it?
● Before reading
● During reading
● After reading
● To show thinking 

during all content 
areas including 
math, science, and 
social studies

How will it benefit my 
child?

The strategy allows 
students to show their 

thinking and be 
creative.

AVID Strategy of the Month



Announcements

Congratulations to Alyson Wilson for 
winning the Mo Gaba Perseverance and 
Positivity Award! Thank you, Ms. Wolf, 
for nominating her.

Congratulations to Gwen Austin for 
winning the Mo Gaba Positivity and 
Inclusivity Award! Thank you, Ms. 
Sullivan, for nominating her.

Do you have new or gently used 
clothing items we can have? We are in 
need of items that will fit our students in 
case of an accident at school. If you 
have pants, sweatshirts, t-shirts, or 
socks you can donate, we would 
appreciate it! Just send them in marked 
for the office. Thank for your generosity!

Please check Lost and 
Found items for any missing 
sweaters or coats. We have 
a large pile of found items.




